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SIERRA WATERCOLOR SOCIETY
BANNER artist: 

Reid Sewell “Liberty Bell Mountain”

January/February 2023UPCOMING EVENTS 
Next Board & General Meeting: Jan. 14th

Next free public demo: Jan. 14th

Next Exhibit: Feb. 4th

Next Workshop: March 22-24

★Our new meeting/workshop home★ 
Makers Paradise welcomes the Sierra Watercolor Society to it’s Reno Public Market location! 

Reno Public Market background: (for more in-depth information about Reno Public Market (complete with links to 
several fascinating stories), visit Double Scoop’s article:  https://www.doublescoop.art/among-the-tenants-of-reno-public-market-opening-in-
phases-are-a-few-new-art-venues/ )

For the past two years, the 1960’s-era Shoppers Square Mall has undergone renovation. Sprouts and CVS are the 
anchor tenants, with other retailers located in the parking lot complex. However, there is much more to offer 
inside the main building. An incredible attraction will be the food court, with 18 purveyors, a central bar, and stage 
for performances, slated to be fully open in January. Bordering the west entrance hallway are the following 
offerings:

- Wyld Market headquarters where artists and other producers can sell their products on consignment and can 
rent a booth on a monthly, weekly, or daily basis.


- Far Out the new concept store for Coalition Snow, a local ski and snowboard brand that’s operated by and caters to women. Inside the new shop, 
there is a range of creative clothing and housewares. Many out-of-store offerings include snow sports travel packages, yoga retreats, and an 
Indigenous Backcountry Scholarship.

- Zawadisha This business is a nonprofit that provides micro loans and other forms of enterprise support to craftswomen in Kenya. The compact 
space is stocked with hand-carved wooden spoons, baskets large and small, and a range of other housewares.

- Makers Paradise Gallery this soon-to-be full service gallery will be available for SWS exhibiting, complete with an 
access hall to our new meeting area.


The new home for Sierra Watercolor Society:

Our new meeting and workshop home is housed in the remodeled 2-story industrial space at the back of the main 
building. Primary access is off of the western end of Casazza Drive. First you must pass through a small outdoor 
courtyard which is bordered by an artsy vertical pipe fence/gate. We will be meeting in the ground level classroom area - 
studio spaces occupy the second floor. There is limited parking on Casazza Street, in a small lot adjacent to Andy’s Lock 
and Keys and IHOP, and ample parking in front of the main complex, off of Plumb Lane. Our formal address for Reno 
Public Market is 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155.


Makers Paradise, administrators:

A branch of a Berkeley-based makerspace, Makers Paradise is a non-profit that promotes community art engagement 
through diverse services. They will be developing and managing art events, as well as training programs for emerging 
and underserved artists and makers. Makers Paradise embraces a synergetic team approach that creates a 
collaborative work environment, fostering artistic ideas, art and culture.

One of the team’s priorities has been to offer studio space and training to veterans and people with disabilities. They 
plan to keep with that tradition in Reno, and are working with the Reno VA Medical Center to offer art therapy 
sessions.


★A huge THANK YOU to member Kathryn Dudley, who has been instrumental in connecting SWS with this wonderful opportunity! 

Kathryn’s thrilled as well - “I am so glad this is all coming together, this has been a dream of mine for almost 7 years since my family and I met with 
the new developer dreaming of the plans for RPM. I am excited for our community to have such a wonderful space and it looks like SWS will be one 
of the first groups to break this in.”


Reno Public Market

Plumb Lane front entrance

Classroom access, looking out 
towards the artsy vertical pipe 

fence and gate.

https://www.doublescoop.art/among-the-tenants-of-reno-public-market-opening-in-phases-are-a-few-new-art-venues/
https://www.doublescoop.art/among-the-tenants-of-reno-public-market-opening-in-phases-are-a-few-new-art-venues/
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NEWS FROM THE BOARD 

Board Members

President Ronnie Rector

Vice President Jennifer Amrhein

Anita Watson

Treasurer Anette Rink

Secretary Vickie Behrens

Past President/
Advisor

Diane Sewell

Committee Chairs

Archivist Vicki Behrens

Art Angels Nancy Podewils-Baba

Linda James

Biographer Linda Parisi

Challenges Graciela Mancini

James Gayles

Vicki Curwen

Community 
Outreach

Nancy Podewils-Baba

DVD Library Bess Inouye

Sandy Retter

Exhibits 
Coordinator

Vacant

Facebook/
Instagram

Vacant

Hospitality Fran Johnson

Membership Sally DuPre

Lynn Schmidt

Newsletter Linda Halicki

Publicity Nancy Podewils-Baba

Website Julene Hunter

A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRESIDENT - Ronnie Rector 
I hope everyone had tidings of joy and comfort over the holiday 
season (I’m going to miss all the wonderful days off). I also hope 
you found time for art. I had a couple commissions that proved 
more tedious than I’d hoped…WAY too many children to paint, so 
on New Year’s weekend I plan to take a break from finicky details 
and bust out a fast and fun splattered masterpiece for the 
Challenge.


Our first meeting of 2023 will see us in our new location – Maker’s 
Paradise at 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155. This is where the new 
Reno Public Market, Sprouts and CVS are located, at the corner of 
Virginia and Plumb. Maker’s Paradise is located at the “back” of 
the new building; you can see the front doors from IHOP. 
Remember the old Ben Franklin’s store? Our new location is like 
being in Ben Franklin’s, only in a brand new building, if that helps.


We are still looking for an Exhibit Coordinator for 2023/2024. This 
job is nothing like being President, trust me. You’ll just have to talk 
to head librarians and museum directors to schedule a measly 2 or 
3 exhibits at locations besides the Maker’s Paradise gallery (YES, 
we’ll be hanging there, too). There are 139 of you out there; let me 
hear from someone who, in the past, hung paintings in our 
exhibits, attended free demos, checked out DVDs. It’s your turn to 
pitch in. You can do it. We cannot fulfill our 501(c)3 responsibilities 
without holding exhibits. So fer cryin’ out loud: Volunteer!


Hugs to all, I’ll see you on January 14. Board meeting starts at 10. 
General meeting starts at 11. Demo starts at 1. And remember 
your Challenge painting!


Ronnie

2022 Winter exhibit “A Time for Challenges”

Ronnie Rector "Whale Watchers" Kathryn Dudley “Mo the Guerrilla" Lynn Schmidt  “Morning Light"
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COMMITTEE CHAIR NEWS 

MEMBERSHIP - Sally Dupre, sdupre728@gmail.com or (775) 232-8362 

SWS membership registration for 2023 is now available online. 
Access the registration page on our SWS website by clicking on the membership button. Membership is still 
a mere $35.00 for the entire year, and you may pay by check or credit card. 

After you complete the membership application, you will be sent an email confirmation. It might be a good 
idea to make a copy of this confirmation and store it in a file on your computer or take a picture of it and 
store it on your smart phone.  

EXHIBITS - Marjee Smith (775) 224-5289

We're going to need a new Exhibit Coordinator for 2023-2024. 
This person reaches out to the various venues in town to schedule our exhibits. Marjee has all exhibits 
scheduled for 2023, so you'll be looking for exhibit dates starting in 2024. She'll be able to pass along her 
contacts and suggestions. 


DVD/BOOK LIBRARY - Bess Inouye, binouye8@gmail.com

- Two new DVD additions:

Joseph Zbukvic “Planning your Painting” and “Atmosphere & Mood in Watercolour”

- All DVDs and Books will be brought to the January General Meeting for members to browse and check-
out.  The next book sale will be held during the March General Meeting, with donations going towards Art 
Angels. 

- To view both DVD and Book lists on-line please visit Library under the Memberships menu.  To place 
DVDs and/or books on HOLD please send an online website request or email Bess directly.


NEWSLETTER - Linda Halicki, halickilinda@gmail.com

Please send items for the January/February 2023 issue to Linda by February 20th. It’s helpful to reference 
“SWS Newsletter” in the subject.


PUBLICITY - Nancy Podewils-Baba, njpodewils@gmail.com or  (775) 343‐8100

I sent information about our events to Newcomers, Double Scoop, KUNR, and the Reno Arts Consortium.  I 
also ran radio messages about the Silent Auction & Raffle on KUNR, and posted messages on Facebook 
about our exhibits and the Silent Auction/Raffle.  But each of us is an ambassador for SWS, so spread the 
word about our wonderful group!


ART ANGELS - Nancy Podewils-Baba, njpodewils@gmail.com or  (775) 343‐8100

Silent Auction & Raffle:  We had five original watercolor paintings donated by our guest workshop 
artists: Don Andrews, Keiko Tanabe, Joe Cibere (who donated two paintings!), and Frank Eber and sold 
$620 in raffle tickets!  Winners of these paintings were Jeanine Bales, who won both of the Joe Cibere 

paintings (and whose daughters attended the workshop); Linda Halicki, who 
won the Don Andrews painting; Chris Kjaer, who won the Keiko Tanabe 
painting; and Ronnie Rector, who won the Frank Eber painting. All were 
thrilled!

We also had twenty-three paintings donated by SWS members: Vickie 
Behrens, Judy Berland, Vicki Curwen, Kathryn Dudley, Linda James, Sherry 
Klingensmith, Gail Kramer, Leslie Kay Kuhn, Graciela Mancini, Virginia 
McLaughlin, Nancy Podewils-Baba, Mary Ann Quaglieri, Ronnie Rector, 
Anette Rink, Carolyn Runnells, Laurel Sweigart, and Judy Welsh.  Thank you 
all so much!  Although eight paintings did not get bids, we did garner $730 
from the sale of the other 15 paintings--all of which were much appreciated 
by their new owners.


Joe Cibere painting winners

Jeanine Bales with daughters Autumn & Clover

mailto:sdupre728@gmail.com
mailto:binouye8@gmail.com
mailto:halickilinda@gmail.com
mailto:njpodewils@gmail.com
mailto:njpodewils@gmail.com
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ART ANGELS, continued 

Of course, we needed people to oversee the Silent Auction & Raffle, so I am grateful to the following people 
for being present to sell raffle tickets and to answer questions about SWS and Art Angels: George Baba, 
Linda James, Sally DuPre, Mary Ann Quaglieri, Vickie Behrens, Vicki Curwen, Laurel Sweigart, Graciela 
Mancini, Linda Halicki, and Marjee Smith.  Thank you, thank you.

In addition, we had a table display of Judy Berland's unframed paintings for sale by donation.  Many of her 
paintings were taken, and we ended up with donations totaling $268.61. The few remaining paintings will be 
brought to the January meeting.

So total proceeds from the Silent Auction, Raffle, the Art Basket, and donations was $1685.61!  Hooray!


Art Angels Workshop: We had 25 children registered, plus three who registered that morning, then five 
no-shows, for a total of 23 children participating.  We had six instructors: Alicia Cobb, Linda James, Marilyn 

Kuenzli-Howell, Graciela Mancini, Mary Ann Quaglieri, and myself; and we had 
seven helpers: George Baba, Connie French, Bess Inouye, Chris Kjaer, Sherry 
Klingensmith, Gail Kramer, and Laurel Sweigart.  It was a great painting 
experience for all who participated.  Many thanks to all the instructors and 
helpers, who gave the children an early holiday present!  We also raffled off a 
basket of art supplies, which Linda James put together; it garnered $41 for Art 
Angels and was won by Henry Born.  We also received $26 in tips! :)


Our next Art Angels Workshop will be held at the Downtown Reno Library, 301 S. Center Street, Reno on 
Sunday, May 7th, from 11 a.m.-1 p.m.  This is one week before Mother's Day, so an optimal time for the 
children to create a Mother's Day gift.  I will hope to spread the word earlier and more widely, so that we 
have more participants.  If we do, I will need 7-8 instructors and 7-8 helpers.  George and I would also 
appreciate help setting up that morning, starting at 9:30 a.m. Please let me know if you are available to help 
in any capacity. Thanks!


A note from Linda James: Please save new art supplies or items that look new which you aren't using for 
the Art Angels basket raffle. Items we have included in the past are pads of watercolor paper, watercolor 
paint sets, brushes, watercolor pencils,  how to books, regular colored pencils, drawing pads, pencils and 
erasers. Bring them to a SWS meeting and Linda James will store them until Artown in July. Thank you!

Linda


Classroom Visits: From November 14 through December 5, we went to four second-grade classrooms at 
Caughlin Ranch Elementary.  The classes were small (12-16 students), and the children were so excited to 
learn and to paint!  Many thanks to helpers Vickie Behrens, Bess Inouye, Sherry Klingensmith, Graciela 
Mancini, Mary Ann Quaglieri, and Laurel Sweigart for encouraging the children and making everything go so 
smoothly!

For the spring we have the following class visits scheduled:

	 - Friday, February 10, 11:45 a.m.-3:15 p.m. Spanish Springs Elem. 4th grade

	 100 Marilyn Mae Dr, Sparks (need 1 alternate)

	 - Friday, February 17, 11:45 a.m.-3:15 p.m. Spanish Springs Elementary 4th grade

	 (need 2-3 helpers)

	 - Friday, February 24, 11:45 a.m.-3:15 p.m. Spanish Springs Elementary 4th grade

	 (need 2-3 helpers)

 	 - Friday, April 21, time 12:00 p.m.-3:30 p.m. Peavine Elementary 5th grade

	 1601 Grandview Ave., Reno (need 3 helpers)

	 - Friday, April 28, time 12:00 p.m.-3:30 p.m. Peavine Elementary 5th grade (need 2-3 helpers)

	 - Tuesday, May 9, time 12:45 p.m.-3:30 p.m. Lois Allen Elementary 3rd grade

	 5155 McGuffey Rd., Sun Valley (need 3 helpers)

	 - Tuesday, May 16, time 12:45 p.m.-3:30 p.m. Lois Allen Elementary 3rd grade (need 2-3 helpers)

	 - Tuesday, May 23, time 12:45 p.m.-3:30 p.m.  Lois Allen Elementary 3rd grade (need 2-3 helpers)

	 - Tuesday, May 30, time 12:45 p.m.-3:30 p.m. Lois Allen Elementary 3rd grade (need 2-3 helpers)


We are talking with a couple other schools about coming at the end of January or in March, and will let you 
know if we add other classroom visits.




5

EXHIBIT NEWS 
Coming up... 


“Transitions”

Sparks Library, 1125 12th St.

Take-in February 4, 11 a.m. - 1 p.m.; Take-down April 1, 11 a.m. - 1 p.m.

Chair is Nancy Podewils-Baba, njpodewils@gmail.com or  (775) 343‐8100

Notes - “Transitions” can be interpreted as you wish. Older paintings not otherwise shown more than once 
will be accepted. Two framed paintings, 8"x10" to (one) full-sized, plus 3 bin art. The library does not allow 
any mention of prices, so please DO NOT INCLUDE YOUR PRICE ON ANY LABELS, EVEN BIN ART. Since 
I will miss our January meeting, please let me know if you can help with take-in or if you have questions.  
Thanks so much!


Spring Exhibit

Wilbur May Museum

Judge: Betty Carr

Take-in May 9, 11 a.m. to 1 p.m.; Take-down June 14, 11 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Chairperson needed


July Artown

Reno Public Market

Chairperson needed


Winter Exhibit

Wilbur May Museum

Chairperson needed


A note from member Reid Sewell, the “exhibit compliance man”:

Hello fellow artists - I have not rejected any paintings from the last two exhibits, however, I have noticed 
several cases where there was a lack of attention to the appearance of the back of the paintings. Even 
though nails or paper staples are not banned, they look crude compared with other inexpensive hardware. 


An alternative that I would suggest would be hinged hangers instead of eyelets - these can be found at 
Nevada Fine Arts.


If it is unavoidable to use nails or staples, the back of the painting can be simply covered using Kraft paper, 
which is then glued to the rear of the frame.

Particularly for those who are re-using a frame (which might have torn paper or residue and/or scratches), I 
have some suggestions that might help you provide a more professional looking painting. If anybody is 
interested in learning my method for doing a wood frame quick fix for scratches, as well as other 
compliance suggestions, I would be more than willing to give a 15 minute demo at an upcoming meeting.

The 2022 Christmas brunch was scrumptious as always!

mailto:njpodewils@gmail.com
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UPCOMING 2023 WORKSHOP/DEMO ARTISTS 

October - Sterling Edwards, sterlingedwards.com

January - Breanne Craig, 
www.breannecraig.com

May - Betty Carr, 
bettycarrfineart.com

March - Soon Warren, 
soonwarren.com

June - Lisa Jefferson, 
facebook.com/lisajeffersonart

August - Julie Cohn, 
www.juliecohnfineart.com

http://soonwarren.com
http://www.juliecohnfineart.com
http://bettycarrfineart.com
http://facebook.com/lisajeffersonart
http://www.breannecraig.com
http://sterlingedwards.com
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WORKSHOP 
DATES FREE DEMO FEATURED ARTIST SUBJECT

January 14 Breanne Craig Pet Portrait

March 22-24 March 25 Soon Warren “Creating Vibrant Color in Watercolor”

May 10-12 May 13 Betty Carr “Light, Color and the Western Landscape”

June 22-24 Lisa Jefferson Member Artist Month

August 16-18 August 19 Julie Cohn To be determined

October 4-6 October 7 Sterling Edwards To be determined

Workshops are held at Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155 Reno, NV. 
Register for workshops online on the Sierra Watercolor Society website at www.sierrawatercolorsociety.com 

2023 WORKSHOP & DEMO SCHEDULE

RULES FOR ALL CHALLENGES (Entries must meet the following Challenge rules exactly - NO EXCEPTIONS):

- Do not sign your painting. 

- Entries must fit the theme.

- Entries must be new, having been painted specifically for the Challenge.

- Unless your painting will be a sealed painting, entries must be matted (no need to be framed).

- You may not enter a challenge painting into a second Challenge, even if it fits the theme. 

- Entries cannot have been shown in an exhibit prior to the Challenge.

At the General Meeting, Challenge paintings are displayed, unsigned and members vote for their favorite 
based on adherence to the challenge theme and quality of work.

☀ First, second, and third place winners receive ribbons and prizes!

PAINTING CHALLENGES 
January 14th 2023 General Meeting “Splatter Watercolor Technique”

Challenge description from chair Graciela Mancini: One definition of “Splattering”: A technique in which 
paint is flung with the flick of a brush onto the painting surface, it creates interesting textural effects 
depending on the type of brush used.

Have fun with this challenge which allows for experimentation using different shaped brushes, colors and 
even just plain water!

http://www.sierrawatercolorsociety.com
http://www.apple.com
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A FOCUS ON VOLUNTEERISM: 
Featuring new member, Graciela Mancini


My initial acquaintance with Graciela was at our recent October general 
meeting, where she spoke briefly about her new role as SWS “Challenge 
chair” (along with James Gayles, co-chair and Vicki Curwen, assistant) . 
First Graciela presented the theme for the next challenge - “Splattering”. 
But what REALLY impressed me, was what a positive volunteering spirit 
she had. Her words and attitude swayed my consideration to become the 
next SWS newsletter editor - and here I am!


Recently Vickie Behrens suggested 
that I include an article introducing 
Graciela to the membership - she too 
had been impressed by Graciela’s 
spirit of volunteerism, after working 
together during Art Angels classroom 
visits.


So who IS this lively new member?

Graciela was born and raised in Buenos Aires, Argentina. She studied at 
the University of Buenos Aires, where she received formal education in 
Biochemistry. Years later she studied to become a dietician at UNR. 
However, her first love is drawing, and Graciela found an opportunity to 

train in fine arts at the Santa Fe 
Community College in Gainesville, 
Florida. Her science and art 
background, combined with a passion 
for drawing, led her to create art pieces that exemplify natural beauty that 
surrounds us. Graciela hopes that she can help others discover that 
peaceful, simple beauty in nature which can bring happiness to our souls.


Why did you volunteer for the “Challenge chair” position?

I have been volunteering for Art Angels, which I love. When the position 
became available, I figured I would enjoy it as well. I like the idea of doing 
challenge paintings - the medium has so many opportunities for 
challenges! I believe that challenge is all about experimentation. Ideally, I 
hope Challenges will also provide members with a collective 
experimenting experience. It is good for us to continue to learn.


What are your thoughts on volunteering?

I’m happy when volunteering, as it’s rewarding to share time - different than money. Volunteering is more 
about community - I hope my volunteer services provide a light to our community.


“Volunteers do not necessarily have the time; they just have the heart.”~Elizabeth Andrew 

“You make a living by what you get. You make a life by what you give.”~Winston Churchill

“Black Orchid Flower”

“Fuchsia Flower”

“Sierra Columbine”
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Eileen Fuller (775) 233-4796

eileenfuller@sbcglobal.net


Tricia Leonard (925) 640-1156

triciastudio@att.net

triciastudio.com


Eva Stramer Nichols (530) 414-1289

evanicholsart.com


Colleen Reynolds (775) 461-0846

colleenreynoldsartist@gmail.com

colleenreynolds.com


TEACHING MEMBERS

MEMBER NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tricia Poulos Leonard will be starting a new series of classes at TMCC's Epic Community Education 
program. She will be teaching her popular Acrylics Class. Students will be using the principles and 
elements of art to produce some original artworks in acrylics and mixed media. Discover the playfulness of 
art by learning to paint with acrylics. Experiment with color theory, composition and design. Use traditional 
and unconventional methods of applying paint to canvas board and paper. No previous painting skills are 
necessary.


Fridays 9:00a.m. - 12:00p.m., 8 sessions starting 2/3/2023 and ending 3/24/2023, Tuition $109.00

Location: TMCC Meadowood Center


To sign up, go to epic.tmcc.edu. and look for the ‘Acrylic Painting’ entry.


Note from member Lori Bishop:

On behalf of the Fallon members, I’d like to thank the SWS for 
including us with such a warm welcome. SWS is a group of 
people who share and support the “artist in us all” in a sincere 
and encouraging way. We are happy to be a part of this 
community! 

Next, we, in Fallon, have a weekly get together on 
Wednesdays from 9-2:00 at the Churchill Arts Center. It’s a 
group of artists who do various mediums. We all work 
independently but we share thoughts and opinions about one 
another’s artwork, laugh, and generally have a great time. 

We bring our lunch most days and plan a once a month lunch 
at one of the restaurants in Fallon. 

We would like to invite anyone from the SWS who would like to 
join us! It’s about an hour drive from Reno and we’ll send 
specific directions if you contact us. 


Thank you - Lori forensicfaces@icloud.com 

775-427-5519 

mailto:eileenfuller@sbcglobal.net
http://www.apple.com
mailto:triciastudio@att.net
http://triciastudio.com
http://evanicholsart.com
mailto:colleenreynoldsartist@gmail.com
http://colleenreynolds.com
mailto:forensicfaces@icloud.com
http://epic.tmcc.edu
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SPONSORS 
SWS greatly appreciates the support of our exhibit sponsors. Be sure to keep 

these generous companies in mind when making your next art supply 

American Frame Corp.

www.americanframe.com


Ampersand Art Supply

www.ampersandart.com


Archer & Olive

www.archerandolive.com


Armadillo Art & Craft

www.armadilloart.com


Art Summits

www.artsummits.com


Blick Art Materials

www.dickblick.com


Chartpak, Inc.

www.chartpak.com


Cheap Joe's Art Stuff

www.cheapjoes.com


Dixon Ticonderoga

www.dixonticonderogacompany.com


En Plein Air Pro

www.enpleinairpro.com


Faber-Castell USA

www.fabercastell.com


Golden Artists Colors, Inc.

www.goldenpaints.com


Holbein Artist Materials

www.holbeinartistmaterials.com


Jack Richeson & Co., Inc.

www.richesonart.com


Judson's Plein Air Outfitters

www.judsonsart.com


Legion Paper

www.legionpaper.com


M.Graham & Company

www.mgraham.com


Nevada Fine Arts

www.nvfinearts.com


Old Holland, Netherlands

www.oldholland.com


Royal Talens

www.royaltalens.com


Salis International

www.docmartins.com


Schut Paper, Netherlands

www.schutpapier.nl/en/
home/


Strathmore Artist Papers

www.strathmoreartist.com


Wildthorne Handmade 
Watercolors

www.wildthorne.com


Winsor & Newton; ColArt Americas

www.winsornewton.com


http://www.americanframe.com
http://www.ampersandart.com
http://www.archerandolive.com
http://www.armadilloart.com
http://www.artsummits.com
http://www.dickblick.com
http://www.chartpak.com
http://www.cheapjoes.com
http://www.dixonticonderogacompany.com
http://www.enpleinairpro.com
http://www.fabercastell.com
http://www.holbeinartistmaterials.com
http://www.richesonart.com
http://www.judsonsart.com
http://www.legionpaper.com
http://www.mgraham.com
http://www.nvfinearts.com
http://www.oldholland.com
http://www.royaltalens.com
http://www.docmartins.com
http://www.schutpapier.nl/en/home/
http://www.schutpapier.nl/en/home/
http://www.strathmoreartist.com
http://www.wildthorne.com
http://www.winsornewton.com
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Sierra Watercolor Society 
P. O. Box 70564 
Reno, NV 89570

www.sierrawatercolorsociety.com 


DATE TIME EVENT LOCATION

1/14/23 10:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. Board Meeting Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

1/14/23 11:00 a.m. - Noon General Meeting Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

1/14/23 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. Breanne Craig Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

3/22 - 3/24/23 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 a.m. Soon Warren workshop Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

3/25/23 10:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

11:00 a.m. - Noon

Board Meeting

General Meeting

Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

3/25/23 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. Soon Warren demo Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

5/10 - 5/12/23 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 a.m. Betty Carr workshop Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

5/13/23 10:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

11:00 a.m. - Noon

Board Meeting

General Meeting

Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

5/13/23 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. Betty Carr demo Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

6/22 - 6/24/23 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 a.m. Lisa Jefferson workshop Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

8/16 - 8/18/23 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 a.m. Julie Cohn workshop Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

8/19/23 10:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

11:00 a.m. - Noon

Board Meeting

General Meeting

Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

8/19/23 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. Julie Cohn demo Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

10/4 - 10/6/23 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 a.m. Sterling Edwards workshop Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

10/7/23 10:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

11:00 a.m. - Noon

Board Meeting

General Meeting

Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

10/7/23 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. Sterling Edwards demo Reno Public Market, Makers Paradise 
classroom, 299 Plumb Lane, Suite 155  Reno

☀ MARK YOUR CALENDAR☀

http://www.sierrawatercolorsociety.com

